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Protocol of Understanding with Stockton-on-Tees Local Safeguarding Children Board 

 

1. The LSCB has requested that other key Partnerships operating within the Borough 

develop protocols of understanding with them. 

 

2. Attached as Appendix A is a draft for this purpose which I have developed in 

conjunction with Pauline Beall, the LSCB Business Manager. 

 

3. It is RECOMMENDED that the draft be approved, for sign-off by the Chair, on behalf 

of the Partnership. 

 

 

Mike Batty 

Head of Community Protection 


